

## THE CHRISTIAN FELLOWSHIP

OF

## STUDENTS OF THE URANTIA BOOK

4109 Plaza Drive Fort Wayne, Indiana 46806 219-745-4363

RECEIVED

May 8, 1982

MAY 1 0 1982

URANTIA

Dear John:

Thank you for your letter outlining activities for the Triennial Delegate Assembly. Thank Marian for sending a record of Christy's activity in the Brotherhood. Her passing to the mansion worlds marks the end of an era.

Enclosed are a couple of papers on which I've been working. Would you circulate them among the people at 533 Diversey who are interested in reading them and giving me suggestions for improvement.

We look forward to seeing you on May 22.

Cordially,

Mudith